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RVS/CIR/028/2022-23                                                                                      13th May 2022 
 

TRIP TO NATIONAL SCIENCE CENTER 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

This is to inform you that The National Science Centre, Delhi is organizing a special 

program to commemorate International Museum Week from Monday,16th May to 

Saturday,21st May 2022. The objective of the programme is to raise awareness 

among the society that museums are an important means of cultural exchange. On 

18th May 2022, there will be opening of an exhibition “The Art of Science” from 

Israel at the National Science Center as a part of their Museum Week, and we would 

like our students of Grade VI to visit the same and kindle their curiosity. 

 

The students will be visiting the National Science Center during school hours and 

will be provided with meals. Please ensure that your ward is wearing mask and 

carrying his / her own water bottle. 

 

Regards 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari 

Principal 
 


